
The Hospitality Committee for United Nations Delegations 

  

is very pleased to invite you to a special talk by 

 Dr. William Harcourt-Smith 

 
of the American Museum of Natural History on 

Footprints in Time: 

New Discoveries About Human Evolution & Why They Matter 

Wednesday, December 2, 2020 

4:00 P.M. 

Few things are as short-lived as footprints 

– usually.  But once in a great while, 

nature surprises us and preserves 

footprints that give us a glimpse of life 

thousands of years ago.  “This is the 

closest we’re going to get to seeing how 

they lived, short of having a video 

recording,” says noted expert Dr. William 

Harcourt-Smith.  The human story – our 
story – stretches back through time longer 

than most of us can imagine.   

Come learn more about it when Dr. Harcourt-Smith 

speaks about human evolution and what the ancient 

footprints he has studied can tell us. 

Dr. William Harcourt-Smith is Research Associate, Division of 

Paleontology, American Museum of Natural History, and 

Associate Professor in Anthropology, Lehman College, City 

University of New York, and has appeared on Nova, Science 

Goes to the Movies, and various documentaries.  

For more information or to register, contact HCUND at hcund@un.org  
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